
STUDENT BULLETIN 
February 10, 1965

DORMITORY MEN: There will be a dorm meeting at 10:00 p.m. this evening 
(Wednesday). There will be a very special lady ?nest who will have some­
thing of interest to talk to us about.

* * *

All students interested in taking Contemporary "heology or Old Testament 
Theology please indicate such desires by tomorrow (Thursday).

* * *

Students are to meet in their respective bands this Friday.
* * *

BASKETBALL GAMES: The following games are yet to be played:
Friday February 12 vs Puget Sound College of the BibleTuesday February 16 vs TahomaTuesday February 23 vs Lutheran Bible InstituteFriday February 26 vs Montlake*Monday March 1 vs Esperence Baptist

*A new game

Friday-Saturday, March 5-^ trip to Salem. Lef*r& cheer them on to victory

PLEASE NOTE: The Junior-Senior Banquet, originally scheduled for Satur­
day, April 10, has been changed to Saturday, April 3.

Students should confine their use of the gymnasium to the stated hours 
that it is open.

* * *

PLEASE REMEMBER: Are thr>re young men or women who would be interested 
in doing V.B.S. work this summer? Please contact Dean Pecota as soon 
as possible.

* * *

ACULTY MEMBERS: You are cordially invited to the annual Missionary Ban­
quet to be held on February 2J. Tickets are $2.00 and are being sold in 
the bookstore or you may purchase them from Larry Martin, Gabriel Shiroma 
Carol Hayes, or Paul Robertson.


